
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
EMAIL US: CommunityRel@AuroraGov.org

Teens 
Needed

FOR THE CHIEF’S YOUTH ADVISORY TEAM

Youth Ages 14-17

Purpose
Provide Aurora teens, Police Chief Wilson, the Aurora Police Department, and city leaders with 

opportunities to connect in a safe environment to share ideas, build trusting relationships, and 

collaborate on initiatives that positively impact local youth.

Expectations
• Actively participate in monthly meetings 

• Share your experience  • Live in Aurora

Benefits
• Meet new friends

• Represent your school and community

• Learn about local government

• Enhance your college application

• Earn valuable volunteer credit

• Learn how to conduct a meeting

• Make a difference in your community

It is easy to apply
AuroraPolice.com

• Visit Community Relations Section

• Click on Chief’s Youth Advisory Team

• Complete an application and email to 		

   CommunityRel@AuroraGov.org

OR complete the physical application and mail to:

Community Relations Section

15001 E. Alameda Pkwy.
Aurora, CO 80012


